
Supplemental Information  Shareholder Update   
Management announces company name change 

CHEYENNE, WY, and CARSON CITY, NV / October 15, 2015 / 3D Entertainment Holdings, Inc., a 
Wyoming Corporation, dba 3D Eye Solutions Inc. (OTCPINKSHEETS: TDEY)  

The company would like to inform its shareholders that the three sole board members voted for and 
approved for a change of the company’s name. Subsequently, the required Issuer Company-Related 
Action Notification Form was submitted to FINRA requesting a company name change from 3D 
Entertainment Holdings Inc to Oak River Technology LLC. FINRA has acknowledged receipt of the name 
change application as well as our corporate resolution displaying the recent total change in control of the 
company. Upon consultation with FINRA, on October 14, 2015, we were informed that the Oak River 
name is available. We were required to select three available options for the desired new ticker symbol. 
Our indicated preference was ORTC. Shareholders should be aware that this symbol is not guaranteed. 
Upon FINRA’s approval, the company will inform shareholders of our new ticker symbol. In addition, we 
will receive a new CUSIP (financial identity) number.    

Issuer Company-Related Action 
Notification Form - Confirmation 

Thank you. Your payment has been successfully submitted to FINRA.  

Your confirmation number is 2641731. 
You may wish to save your confirmation number for your records. 

For questions regarding your submission, please contact 866-776-0800, 
option 1 by phone or otccorpactions@finra.org for Company-Related 
Actions or otcdividends@finra.org for Dividend announcements 

 

For more information contact: investorrelations@oakrivertech.com 

www.oakrivertech.com 
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